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Election Results

New Board members are:
Lee Adams
Dennis Davenport
Susan Lankford

The  new  Board  president  is
Tommy  Ricker;  vice-president  is
Anthony Watson, and Secretary is
Bobby Baker.   
The  other  Board  members  still
serving are  Marty  Pulliam,  Jason
MacDonald, and Ray Goodman.

Fox Hills will be closed January 1, 2021
for New Year’s Day.

The  course  will  open  at  10  a.m.  on
Mondays beginning on November 1.
  

The  first  time  that  Frank  Sinatra
played  golf  with  Arnold  Palmer  in
Palm  Springs,  Old  Blue  Eyes  spent
more time in the rough than in the
fairways.   After  the  round,  Sinatra
asked Palmer, “What do you think of
my  game?”      “Not  bad,“  Palmer
replied. “But I still prefer golf.”

It  is  with  great  sadness  that  we
report the passing of Pat Dowdy.
Pat lost her battle with COVID-19
on December 19.   We extend our
sincere condolences to Keith, her
husband,  and to all  of  her  family
and friends.

If  you do not  plan to play during
these  winter  months,  Simon  has
suggested that you might want to
remove your clubs from your cart
and take them home

Another  note  about  winter
maintenance,  you  need  to  move
your golf cart a couple of times a
month.    Just pull it out and drive
it around a bit, then put it back in
the cart shed and plug it in to your
charger.   This will help keep it in
good shape and you will be ready
to use it in the spring.


